 			SPECIAL MEETING OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
                                                                  STERLING, NEBRASKA

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Chairman and Board of Trustees of the Village of Sterling, Nebraska, met in special session on Monday, September 16, 2019 at 7:05 p.m. at the Village Office in a publicly convened meeting the same being open to the public and having been preceded by advanced publicized notice at the following locations: First Bank of Nebraska-Sterling, Sterling Public Library, USPS-Sterling, and Village of Sterling City Offices.  Chairman John Keizer called the meeting to order.  Trustees answering roll call:  Ralph Wusk, Tom Nieveen, and Steve Lempka.  Absent: Andy Thies. Others present: Dion Hancock, Roger Moss, Marissa Lempka, Eldon Wilken, and John Moss. 

Chairman Keizer acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and the location on the north wall of the Village Office and led the meeting with the pledge of allegiance.

Wusk made a motion to approve Hancock Lumber LLC dba Hancock General Value’s off sale liquor license and Nieveen seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried. 

Keizer discussed work to be done for drainage on E. Locust Street and Nebraska Street. Street will need to be raised up, put tube in to make a bump in the street. John Moss discussed that total project would take an estimated week from start to finish. Need to talk with state about intersection to the East and county for permission to put tube in prior to work being complete. Bid was tabled until next month’s regular meeting. Also, need to install no truck signs on alley by Coffey’s going onto Broadway Street. 

Lempka made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 and Wusk seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried. 

John Keizer, Chairman of the Board                                       	Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk                                                     
